
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
September 11, 2020 
 
 
Dear SUSD Families, 
 
It’s likely that Flu viruses and the virus that causes COVID-19 will both be spreading this fall 
and winter, making it more important than ever to get a Flu vaccine.  Stockton Unified Health 
Services, in partnership with San Joaquin County Public Health Services, is offering FREE FLU 
VACCINES via Drive-Thru Clinics beginning Monday, September 14, 2020. The Drive-Thru 
Clinic schedule is available at www.stocktonusd.net/HealthServices; you may also contact your 
child’s school for more information.  The Flu mist or injectable vaccine are available to those 
who qualify.   
 
Drive-Thru Clinics will be held from 11am-2:15pm.  Permission slips and additional dates and 
locations of clinics are also available on our website at www.stocktonusd.net/HealthServices.  If 
a Flu permission slip was returned to your child’s school, it will be at the school’s Flu Clinic.  
Parents and siblings may receive a Flu vaccine with signed consent. 
 
We are encouraging all children and adults to get vaccinated during the 2020 Flu season. People 
who are moderately to severely ill should not receive a Flu vaccine until they recover.  The best 
way to prevent the Flu is by getting vaccinated.  Protect yourself and your family by getting a flu 
vaccine. 
 
California now requires people to wear face coverings in public spaces to help prevent the spread 
of COVID-19.  Please help protect others by wearing a mask when you visit the flu clinics.  
 
 
In Wellness, 
The SUSD Health Services Team 

Bernadette Bettencourt 
Director of Comprehensive Health Services 

Health Services Department 
Stockton, CA   95205 

(209) 933-7060 
FAX (209) 933-6520 
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